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February 6, 2018 
 
Chris Cannon, Environmental Director 
Port of Los Angeles 
425 S. Palos Verdes Street 
San Pedro, CA 90731 
 
Dear Director Cannon: 
 
At our December meeting the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board passed the following 
motion: 
 

Motion asking for a CSPNC representative in the Clean Air Action Plan 

Implementation Stakeholder Group 
 

Whereas the Ports of Long Beach and Los Angeles plan to convene meetings of the Clean Air 

Action Plan Implementation Stakeholder Group in early 2018; 

 

Whereas Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board members previously participated on 

the No Net Increase Task Force and development of the first iterations of the Clean Air Action 

Plan, including on the development of the most effective emission reduction strategies to date; 

 

Therefore be it resolved, the CSPNC requests that the Port of Los Angeles ensure that a CSPNC 

representative is authorized for direct participation on the Clean Air Action Plan 

Implementation Stakeholder Group. 

 

 
We look forward to having a CSPNC representative participate in this Stakeholder Group.  Please let 
us know how to proceed. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Anna Erneholm 
Chair of the Environment and Sustainability Committee 
Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council 
cc:  Gene Seroka, Port Director 
       Augie Bezmalinovich 
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President 
 

Dean Pentcheff 

Vice President 
 

Shannon Ross 

Secretary 
 

Louis Dominguez 

Treasurer 
 

 


